
 

 
 
Colesville Road Transmission Water Main Replacement (TWMR) Project 
 
There are several construction projects by utilities and developers taking place on 
Colesville Road, which has led to some delays and changes to the Colesville Road 
Transmission Water Main Replacement project. Initially, WSSC was going to start the 
project at the intersection of Georgia Avenue and Colesville Road, however because of 
unexpected difficulties other utilities have encountered while digging through rock below 
the road surface they have fallen behind schedule. As a result, WSSC has decided to 
change our starting point so we do not further delay our project or conflict with other 
projects taking place on Colesville Road. Beginning the week of October 2nd, WSSC 
will start work at Spring Street and proceed north to Dale Drive. 
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